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NOTE TO EDITORS: ACRS MEETING SCHEDULE CHANGE

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Advisory Committee on
Reactor Safeguards has cancelled its Wednesday, February 5,
session. Instead, it will meet February 6-8.

The meeting, which is open to the public, will be held in
Conference Room 2B3 in the NRC's Two White Flint North Building
at 11545 Rockville Pike, Rockville, Md., beginning at 8:30 a.m.
Thursday, February 6.

The discussion of the item on design-bases verification,
originally scheduled for February 5, has been postponed to a
future meeting as requested by the NRC staff. All other items
pertaining to this meeting remain the same as published in the
Federal Register January 23.
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